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Among the important papers which he published, those which
relate to Canadian species are the following:

New North American Tortricida: Trans. Amer. Ent. Soc. XXXIII,
1-—Twenty species from Canada described.

New Tortricids from Kaclo, B.C., and the Northwest: Can. Ent.,
XXXVI, 109, 137—Six species from Canada described.

A New Proteopteryx: Can, Ent, XXXVI, 306—Description of P,
willingana, from Regina, Sask.

Coleophora tilizfoliella Clem.: Can. Ent. XXXVI, 324—Description
of adult found at Ottawa.

New Tortricids: Can. Ent, XXXVII, 9—Three Canadian species
described.

A New Gelechid from Ontario: Can. Ent. XXXVII, 15—Descrip-
tion of Aristotelia youngella from Ottawa,
Assiniboia Micro-lef idoptera, Collected by Mr. T. N. Willing: Can,
Ent. XXXVII, 41, 89, 119—Seven new specie described.
Maritoba Micro-lepidoptera: Can. Ent. XXX /11, 205, 253, 203—A
list of species taken chiefly at Aweme, Cartwright and Rounth-
waite,

New Micro-lepidoptera: Can, Ent. XXXIX, 1, 53, 77, 121, 153,
211-Thirty species from Canada described.

New North American Tortricide and’ Tineina: Jour. N.Y. Ent. Soc,
XVI, 167—Six species from Canada described.

In the above papers it will be seen that 69 new species from
Canada are described. In these articles, in many instances, valu-
able larval notes are also included. His last paper published in
this journal, entitled “A New Species of Japanese Micro-lepidop-
tera,” appeared in October, 1910.

His business life was an exceedingly busy one, and it is re-
markable that he was able to accomplish so much valuable sys-
tematic work. In one of his letters he told the writer that his busi-
ness required nearly eleven hours’ work a day.

In June, 1907, Mr. Kearfott paid a week’s visit to Ottawa,
and during that period the writer, Dr. Fletcher and Mr. C. H.
Young, had many happy hours together at Meach Lake, Que.,
the Mer Bleue, and other attractive collecting spots near Ottawa.
We all enjoyed Kearfott's bright, jovial company during this
visit, and Mr. Young and the writer, the remaining two of the
above quartette, will long remember the pleasant outings we had
together.

Mr. Kearfott is survived by his wife, one son and one da.ughter.

ARrTHUR GIBSON,

i Mailed February 8th, 1918,




